
KING GEORGE TRUST FIRST 

FIELD – CHRISTLETON 

Christleton Parish Council are 

looking at the feasibility of 

making improvements to the 

above field. However, before 

expending any money on 

improvements, they would 

like to canvass the thoughts of 

Rowton residents if they 

would be interested in making 

use of the field. Any 

suggestions please send to 

clerk@christleton-pc.gov.uk     
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